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P. O. Box 473 Corpus Christi, Texas 78403

September 16, 1970

R. W. Glorfield
President

G. W. Barrow
1 st Vice President Hector Garcia M. D.

B. L. Fontaine 1315 Bright
2nd Vice President Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

P. Rodriguez Dear Doctor Garcia:
Sgt. at Arms

C. W. Hoffer On behalf of myself and the Corpus Christi Police Officers
Secretary-Treasurer Association, I wish to express my gratitude and deep appreciation

for your support in our recent endeavor to raise our minimum
base salary to one which would attract and retain qualified

Board of Directors personnel into the police profession in our community.
K. A. Bung
H. E. Green We Corpus Christi police officers are most gratified to know

that a citizen of your stature was concerned with better law
C. F. Wimbish enforcement and with our welfare.

*
Again, we thank you sincerely for your interest and support.

F. V. Pompa We remain at your service in all matters of mutual concern.
P. S. Young

Cordially yours,

.2Uoz
Lt. R. W. Glorifield, President
CORPUS CHRISTI POLICE OFFICERS ASSN.

Lt. RWG:bh


